VANDERBURGH COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

NEWS RELEASE

DATE: October 16, 2011
SUBJECT: Robbery, Wesselman’s Pollack Avenue
- RELEASE NUMBER: 2011-NR-0860
CONTACT: Sergeant Nathan Sugarman
AUTHORITY: Lieutenant Doug Daza

At approximately 7:10 p m. deputies were dispatched to 4901 Pollack Avenue, _
Wesselman’s Supermarket, for a robbery in progress. 3 individuals wearing ski masks
entered the store and demanded cash from the registers. At least one of the robbers
was armed with a pistol The suspects exited the store with an undetermined amount of
cash.

Witnesses reported seeing 2 sport utility vehicles traveling west on Pollack Avenue
immediately following the hold-up.

No shots were fired. No injuries were reported.
Anyone with information regarding this case should call the Sheriff's Command Post

(812) 421-6201

-END-




